
 

 

 

An Opportunity for Singers 
 

The Peninsulaires Chorus (a non-profit music education organization) 

is sponsoring The Singer's Voice Clinic - a free vocal training 

program specifically for the male voice.  
 

This six-week clinic on Tuesday nights begins May 15th at  

7:30 PM and runs weekly through June 19th.  Each 90-minute session 

will deliver hands on training in the fundamentals of singing.  
 

The location is at First United Methodist Church of Sunnyvale - 535 

Old San Francisco Road. For additional information and to register 

visit www.freevoicelessons.net or call John Hinkle at 408-896-0444. 
         
                                                                                                                

www.thepeninsularies.org 


